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New Absence Email

We now have a new email for families to report 
their childʼs absence. All absence emails 
should be sent to:

absence@mosshall.school
Please include your childʼs full name and class in the subject line of the email 

mailto:absence@mosshall.school


Barnet Cross Country

Team Scores

1st Moss Hall 105

2nd Danegrove 120

3rd Foulds 134

Well done to our 
Cross Country team. 
We had some 
individual medal 
wins and Moss Hall 
were the best overall 
team!



Year 4 visit to the British Museum



Thank you to the MHSA for their amazing 
donation of £28K this year.... Woohoo! 
We canʼt wait to get started on our playground re-vamp now!                                  

Would you like to help the MHSA?  They are 
urgently in need of a Secretary.  This role does not 
require a massive amount of time and the team will 
support you.  If you are interested please contact 
Mrs Thorpe.

Fireworks Night is the next 
event! Please show your 
support on Sunday 10th 
November! 



International Food Day  
Thank you for helping to make a difference.  We raised 
just over £800 for the African Food Crisis via the Red 
Cross.



Remembrance Day - Poppies for sale 
in both MHJ and MHI playgrounds



Our Moss Hall Chickens - Lilibet, Dolly and Florence

Chicken news
Hi my name is Lara. As you can 
see we have three very friendly 
chickens and I call them 
Greedy,Peggle and BB. My job of 
looking after the chickens 
involves feeding them, refilling 
their water, collecting their eggs, 
cleaning out their bed and just 
watching over them. I really love 
my job looking after the chickens 
and I couldnʼt imagine life at Moss 
Hall without them.


